
 

 

 

Find your way to District 26  

For we cordially invite you to 

The Official Visit of 
 

HELEN LENTZ WGM  

&  

BILL HORNE JR WGP 

AND HOMECOMING OF  HOPE RATHBONE, GRAND ADAH 

On Saturday, August 26, 2017 at 7pm 
 

At Nichols-West Asheville Lodge 650 
22 Brevard Road, Asheville, NC 28806 

 
Biltmore Chapter #38 Host Pam Edwards WM, Tony Rathbone WP 

Electa Chapter #228 Kathy Phillips WM, Erik Phillips WP 
Vance Chapter #285 Diane McGowan WM, Preston Edwards WP 

Kay Hoglen DDGM, Ed Hoglen DDGP 
 

Dinner at 5:30 pm  
Cost $12 BBQ dinner Chicken & Pork 

Prepaid Reservations by August 12, 2017  
To Betty Edwards Sec Biltmore Chapter 

PO Box 15411, Asheville, NC 28813 
(828)702-3371  

Dress: Formal Attire     Reception to follow meeting
      

 
 

 

 


